[bookmark: _MailOriginal][bookmark: _GoBack]From: Shaikh, Noorjahan - Communities [mailto:Noorjahan.Shaikh@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] On Behalf Of Planning Consultations - E&E
Sent: 30 November 2018 10:11
To: Bob Neville; Planning
Cc: Cllr George Reynolds; Planning Consultations - E&E; DavidFlavin
Subject: Oxfordshire County Council's Response to 18/01894/OUT OS Parcel 4300 North Of Shortlands And South Of High Rock 
Importance: High

Dear Bob,

Please see the attached Oxfordshire County Council's Response to 18/01894/OUT OS Parcel 4300 North Of Shortlands And South Of High Rock Sibford Ferris.

If you have any further queries please send an email to PlanningConsultations@Oxfordshire.gov.uk and a member of the Major Planning Applications Team would get back to you as soon as possible.


Kind Regards 
Noor

Noorjahan Shaikh
Planning Process Officer

Planning Process Team
Oxfordshire County Council
4th Floor County Hall |New Road |Oxford |OX1 1ND
|Email: Noorjahan.Shaikh@Oxfordshire.gov.uk
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